
 
 

 
  

 
 
 

     

 

 

Newsletter –  

     November 2020 
 
 

More District News --- 
 
We have a few updates we’d like to share with everyone.   
Matt and Danielle Kiker will be moving from the Andrews location to replace 
that district with one in Stanton at the Cactus Arena.   
T R Sissel is still working on things for a Kerrville district and we are hoping to 
have an update on that soon.   
Justin McCright plans on moving the Alvarado district to Cleburne and those 
dates should be available in the very near future. 
Shane and Baylie McCall will be producing a district in Big Sandy in addition 
to the Detroit district.  Big Sandy will replace the Terrell district.   
We will miss Mikka Owen being a producer with us this year, but she will 
always be part of our OTRA family and we look forward to seeing her at our 
ropings as a competitor. 
Our Clovis district is still on hold because of the New Mexico state government 
gathering restrictions.  We are really hoping that situation gets resolved so we 
can make our plan for that district. 
 
Remember – the Mineral Wells district is awarding a trailer to the series high 
point roper --- so get to Mineral Wells and rope up for that trailer! 
 
For the 2021 season, we will once again be awarding the Regular Season 
High Point Top 3 OverAll cash prizes along with the $500 Finals Entry credit to 
the High Point female overall and to the High Point Roper from each district!!  
So, get to earning those placing points & attendance points as soon as possible!   
                                                    (please note that a roper can only win one of these awards)  

 
See you at the ropings! 
 
All our best to all of you, 
Tim & Whitney McCright         
Original Team Roping, Inc.    
 
 


